
 

Pierrepont School 
Food Drive 

November 4th-20th, 2013 
 

 

 
The Pierrepont Student Council is undertaking a food drive from  

November 4th  to the 20th for the Rutherford Food Pantry.  We are asking the families of Pierrepont 

to assist us to make this our most successful drive to date.  Not only does this food drive help 

families in Rutherford during the holiday months but also provides support for the remainder of the 

year.  

 
The pantry needs canned and non-perishable items.  The canned goods can include tuna, soup, 

canned fruit or vegetables, tomato sauce, peanut butter, canned pasta, cranberry sauce, juices and 

any other canned goods.  The non-perishable items can include pasta, cereal, rice, muffin mix, 

jello, instant potatoes, boxed dinners, stuffing, hot chocolate, tea bags, saltines and other types of 

crackers. Items should be brought to your child’s homeroom.  

 
Thank you in advance for your support.  The food collected will help our fellow neighbors in 

Rutherford.  If we as a community do not take care of them, then no one will.  So please let this 

food drive be overflowing with support for our neighbors. Rutherford is a very special 

community minded town.  Let’s keep up this fine tradition.  

 

 

_______________      _______________  _____________ 

Bill Helphingstine    James Breheney   Michael Barr 
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